
 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
We are so proud of our Grade 8 Graduates at St. Francis Xavier Catholic Elementary 
School and together with the Intermediate teachers, Mrs. Papulkas and staff, we have 
prepared a celebratory event in honour of all that they have achieved.  
 
Our students have worked through difficult times demonstrating their incredible 
resiliency. At this time, we have been informed to contain the celebrations to honouring 
all students with an informal ceremony rather than a Graduation Celebration, which will 
take place in the Fall of 2020. (Dates have yet to be determined). 
 
We have also been in contact with Edge Imaging regarding a composite photo to be 
taken in the Fall when we have access to the school premises. They are not able to 
accommodate us at their studio at this time. 
 
We would like to invite you to attend our St. Francis Xavier Celebration Virtual 
Ceremony on June 24, 2020 at 11:00 am. Your children will be viewing the celebration 
in their Google classrooms so please join them. This ceremony will include a Liturgy of 
the Word, messages from teachers and administrators, a video of all the children put 
together during the Music program taught by Mrs. Fonseca, and photos of our year at 
school.  
 
Following the ceremony, at 1:00 pm, we invite you to come to the school and pick-up a 
T-Shirt that depicts their year - #SFXGraduate2020. Please remain in the car and lift the 
hatch so we can drop the t-shirt in for you.  
 
We will take every effort to keep this virtual ceremony private and confidential, but if you 
have any concerns please feel free to contact me.  
 
Looking forward to seeing you on June 24! 
 
Best wishes and Congratulations Graduates! 
 

E. Naccarato, P. Susin,  

A. Coutts, A. Venier,  

 M. Melino, W. Sunn, , K. Fonseca, J. Romita, M. Pellicione. 

L. Papulkas 
 
 


